
buildings could not be eompleted satisfactorily with the f unds already
provided. In the Committee, the Soviet Delegate contended that
the increased cost had been due to the ineiciency and extravagance
of the Secretary-General and his planning staff. The other niembers
rejected this view, which they believed to have been motivated by
political considerations. The Committee endorsed the Secretary-
General's proposais.

In the Fifth Conunittee the Soviet Representative repeated
his criticisuis and submitted a counter-proposal which would have
denied the Secretary-General the extra funds. After the Secretary-
General had given assurances that the further fumds requested woiald
complete the project, the Fifth Conimittee rejected the Soviet pro-
posai and approved the Secretary-General's~ request.

Not included in the main costs of construction are objects of art,
furnishings and decorative materials which have been off ered by
governuients, organizations and private individuals and accepted by
the Secretary-General and a special board of advisers. Norway,
Denmark and Sweden have provided decoration for the three Council
Chamb~ers. The United Kingdom has undertaken the decoration of
one of the committee rooms. Qther gifts have been provided by
India, New Zealand, Australia, Greece and by United States school
children. Canada is giving seven decorative metal doors for the
north entrance of the General Assembly building. These will form
the principal public entrance to the building, and it is expected that
they will be in position before the opening of the seventh session of
the Assembly. The doors are dlstinctively Canadian in materials
and design.

Personnel Administration
Permanent Staff Regulations

The developmenit of an international civil service, embo>4yizig
fin the words of the Charter) "the btghest standards of effcien4cy,


